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Please do not let the Extension to the Emergency Bill pass!
 
I do not want the Extension to the Emergency Bill to be granted because:
 

1. Covid19 Death rates are 0.09% of all recorded Covid19 cases – figures do not reflective of
an emergency situation of imminent risk to health requiring urgent government
intervention.

(source: Data as at 02/03/2022 19:00 from
https://www.qld.gov.au/health/conditions/health-alerts/coronavirus-covid-19/current-
status/statistics#cumulative)

 
2. Individual Queenslanders should have the right to make their own decisions as to what

happens to their bodies. As an emergency situation no longer exists, Queenslanders
should have their ability to work restricted because they have chosen not to be
vaccinated, particularly when vaccinations do not prevent transmission.

 
Cynthia Merrin
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